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Happy February Key-Clubbers!! I’m so sad that we 

couldn’t due too much outside projects this month, but 

I’m so grateful for the online opportunities we’ve gotten to 

act on our service! For the next upcoming months, we’ll 

start to have more outside service projects, but we have 

to make sure to put safety first. Our president, Patricia 

Foronda, has been such a great president by planning as 

many projects while ensuring safety, and we thank her for 

all her hard work! Stay safe and stay tuned for February!!!!

- Kaitlin and Lily <3 

Editor’s 
Note 



President’s Message 

Seeing as last month, our campus and administration did not 

allow for in-person service projects, we were totally virtual, just like 

how it was before the pandemic. However, we are, fortunately, 

back to completing in-person service projects! During this month, 

we will be helping out the Charity Miles organization with another 

hike, making prayer cards with our Damien Memorial Legion of 

Mary, and creating Valentine’s Day cards for the students at our 

school: lots of new service opportunities to spread love and joy 

throughout our communities.

Thank you all for submitting hours and visuals last month; 

please keep up the good work, because you all are making a 

difference. 
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Happy February, and Happy 

early Valentine’s Day, Damien 

Memorial Key Club Family! I hope 

you all are doing well and spending 

time with the people you love.
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Paper Cranes 
for Cancer 

Known for its heartfelt story, paper cranes symbolize hope 

and healing. It is said that those who fold and string together 

1,000 origami cranes will have eternal good luck, and their wishes 

will be fulfilled. In Japanese culture, cranes are referred to as the 

“bird of happiness,” and we hope to pass along our happiness to 

those in need of guidance. 

Starting the new year off, Damien Key Club created paper 

cranes in hopes of a prosperous 2022, for all and those with 

cancer. We create these cranes to let those with cancer know 

that they are never alone and have so many people rooting for 

them. Damien Key Club has almost reached its goal of 1,000 

paper cranes!

 



Seeing as Damien Memorial went completely online for 

the majority of the month of January, Key Club members 

decided that one of the  stay-at-home projects they wanted 

to participate in was Cards for Hospitalized Kids. For this 

project, members crafted handmade cards with different 

colors of construction paper, markers, and other art supplies to 

give to people their age who are battling health conditions in 

hospitals around the country. These cards were mailed to the 

organization’s address and delivered to the patients to bring 

smiles to their faces during this arduous time.
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

February 26, 2022 | TBA| 

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -



Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

- VP of Communication 
-

Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Ruel Rivera

- Treasurer -
Allen Torralba 

- Editors -
Lillian Murakami

Kaitlin Mercado

- Class Director -
Justine Waje

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
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mailto:dmskctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
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mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

